
 

 

 

 

January 23, 2024 
 

 

Pastors 

Elders 

Church Board Members 

 

 

Dear Leaders: 

 

Greetings in the wonderful name of Jesus! 

 

The annual Elders’ Equipping Conference is scheduled for Sabbath February 24, 2024 at the 

main auditorium of the University of the Southern Caribbean (USC) from 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.   

 

The Theme for this year’s Conference is ‘Carrying the Mission Forward’, and we believe that 

as leaders in the vineyard the onus is on us to consistently equip ourselves to carry the mission 

forward. 

 

The following information gives instructions as it relates to the registration process: 

 

1. Registration takes place from January 29 – February 19, 2024.   

2. Registration fee - $200.00 per Elder and should be paid at the SCC Cashier 

3. The Registration Form will be available: 

 At the Cashier, Treasury Department, SCC 

 On the Ministerial Department’s Website at https://southcaribministers.interamerica.org  

 

All Elders are invited to attend, however, we encourage each church to sponsor at least one elder 

to this Conference.  We are kindly asking that this process be completed on or before the 

deadline date - February 19, 2024.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance during this process. 

 

 

Respectfully yours 

 

 

 

David Holder 
David Holder 

Ministerial Secretary 
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